Jan 10, 2012
Subject: Recommendation Letter

Dear David Nash (Envy Homes)

You and your team managed to build the lake house of our dreams, from start to finish in
a very timely manner, you’ve met and exceed all our expectations in all instances.

I have found that the planning and construction of a new house always seems to present
the occasional challenge or unexpected obstacle. However, each time an issue was
encountered, I was contacted and given my options for resolution. Many times I relied
upon the expertise and recommendations of you or/and Shane and I was never
disappointed with the results. We are thankful and happy to be a proud owner of this one
of a kind Envy built, Energy Star Certified home.

We again thank you for a job well done!

Best Regards,

Robert & Dorothy Calleja
4470 N. Lakeshore Dr.
Deckerville, Mi. 48427




